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The Steering Committee is looking into the possibility of a Community Shop and Post Office 
in the village. 
 
We have met and have now put in place some measures to take the viability of this project 
forward.  
 
All updates will be posted on this site. 
 
If you have any ideas or expertise to offer to the Committee, please contact Cllr. Ceri 
Leeder:- ceri_leeder@hotmail.com 

 


